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April 8, 2014 
 
 
 
 
Chair and Members 
Planning and Environment Committee 
 
 
Re: Strategies for Reducing Bird Deaths as a Result of High-rise Developments 
 
 
During the review of the exciting new tower application for the corner of Fullerton and Talbot a 
short discussion occurred on migratory birds.  I request the committee direct staff to consider 
the following report and references to other Cities and to report back on guidelines that may be 
included with applications for buildings over a certain height in the City.  The following report 
was prepared for this request by Spencer Sandor, Councillors Contract Assistant. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
 
Judy Bryant 
 
 
Attch. 
 


